
Message from the Principal

Thank you for all of the cards, gifts, food, and love that you gave to
our teachers and staff this week for Teacher/Staff Appreciation
week! Our staff works so hard every day to do the best they can for
our students! It was great to be able to show them how much they
are appreciated!

We have completed our MCAP Reading testing in grades 3-5 and celebrated Friday with an ice
cream social and extra outdoor time to reward the students for their hard work! Thank you for
making sure they got a good night sleep and were at school each day ready to test. We have one
more week of testing. Thank you for your continued support!

Indian Head's annual Title 1 Summer Backpack event will be held on May 25th from 6:00-8:00p.m.
Every child will receive a backpack filled with learning activities they can do over the summer to
help prevent the summer slide. Please consider coming. There will be dinner (with RSVP), a Title 1
presentation, and outdoor activities and games. See the attachment below. We hope to see you
there!

Ms. Shane Blandford, Principal

Indian Head Annual Title I Meeting & Summer Backpack Flyer 22-23.pdf

Download
3.1 MB

https://indianhead.ccboe.com/
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/645e4ef9f7b543e32d90b269


Click below to read about our PTO candidates. We are looking forward to reestablishing a PTO for
the 23-24 school year. A link for voting will be sent in the next newsletter. If you are interested in
supporting the PTO please email parent liaison Chewan Watson at cawatson@ccboe.com.

PTO Candidates.pdf

Download
828.5 KB

Our Food Pantry now has refrigeration! Each week we are sending home meal kits with fresh food
options. If you would like more details or to sign up to get one, please email or call Community
School Coordinator Marissa Ackerman mackerman@ccboe.com 301-944-1090 . Our food pantry is
open on Thursdays from 4-5pm or available by appointment.

Community Resource Day Information below.
Boys and Girls Club Art Show information below.
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Flyer Art Still and Living.pdf
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See attachment for an upcoming Parent Support Night.
Also below is a resource from Move This World about internet/online safety for your children.

ParentSupportNight.pdf

Download
104.3 KB

Online Safety.pdf

Download
706.1 KB

Our core value is determination. Determination allows us to know
ourselves and respect ourselves, too. Having goals and sticking by
them helps us to show determination. There is nothing more
empowering in life than to know that you can count on yourself and
that you are capable of handling obstacles and sticking with it even
when you want to give up. Determination is deciding it’s worth it to
finish what you started.

May 16
PreK & Kindergarten Field Trip to Shlagel Farm

May 18
2 Hour Early Dismissal

May 23
5th Grade Spring Concert 6:00p.m.

May 25
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Annual Title 1 Event 6:00-8:00p.m. RSVP Attached above
May 29

Memorial Day Schools/Offices Closed
June 1

Field Day (Rain Date June 2nd) - Interested in volunteering? Email Mr. Pitts at
dpitts@ccboe.com for more information

June 5-8
2 Hour Early Dismissal

June 5
5th Grade Marking the Moment Celebration 3:30-5:00

Shane Blandford
Shane is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters
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